
John Street Oval
Community Consultation

Have your say on the future development of the 
John Street Oval. 

Cook Shire Council has received funding to 
prepare a Master Plan for developing the oval 
and would like all interested sporting clubs and 
community organisations to attend:

Thursday, October 12 ~ 5.15pm-6pm
Cooktown PCYC Events Centre

For more information, conctact Council’s Grants 
Officer.
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